From: Reifman, David 

Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 8:24 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: FW: Frozen Four Invitation

Steve - I attended this event.  Thank you.

-----Original Message-----

From: Kara Bachman [mailto:kbachman@chicagosportscommission.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 9:57 PM

To: Reifman, David

Subject: Frozen Four Invitation

Dear Commissioner Reifman –

I apologize for sending a late invitation, though I previously mentioned to you the significance of this event (Frozen Four) and ever more so, with the participating teams – this has become an even greater opportunity for our city.

It would be meaningful if you were able to attend any portion of the Frozen Four, and the best opportunity is really Thursday evening at the United Center which will guarantee the maximum number of fans in the venue (we are approx. 300 tickets from a sell out) and Thursday evening will have a strong representation of fans and administrators from across the regions and universities.

There is great opportunity with NCAA and its member institutions, so it’s our desire to have a well-rounded and strong representation for our city and truly demonstrate the support we have for the student-athletes and organized championships.

Please let me know if you would be able to attend Thursday, and I will plan accordingly to make appropriate introductions to visiting institutions and university leadership.

Thank you for your support and consideration

Best,

Kara

Kara Bachman

Executive Director

Chicago Sports Commission

